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To Whom it May Concern: 

The proposed rate changes for Rate Class RS-1 1 believe to be excessive at a 39% 

increase for the Customer Charge and the Base Rate increase of 32%. As a retired 

household living on a relatively fixed income, I believe that increases of this 

magnitude to our utilities are beyond reasonable. 

Please, consider a much smaller increase if an increase is warrantable. 

Sincerely. / 



Norbert & Patricia Abraham, Jr. 
3015 Spider Lily Street 

The Villages, FL J 
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